
Name: Dan Mark

Organization: Mark Car Service LLC

Phone Number: 5039844353

Email: mrdanieljmark@gmail.com

Topic or Description Executive Sedan, Shuttle van designation

How is this impacting
your industry?

The designation makes it difficult for companies to expand
because of the additional cost involved both from PBOT and
PDX when the vehicles all do pretty much provide the same
service.

Reason for
consideration or
change to the
regulation?

The cost is inhibiting growth. Most importantly it is fueling no
permitted vehicles opperating on Portland

Proposed solution:
Once a company is permitted they should be able to add
vehicles regardless if they are a van, mini van, suv or sedan and
not have to start an new company.


